
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/1/2015 4:24:46 PM
Subject: FW: Response to FOIA

Attachments: Senator Coleman FOIA Response Letter with Doc Production (Revised 
12-01-15Clean).docx
ATT00001.htm

From: Catone, Tony [mailto:Tony.Catone@dss.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 4:04 PM
To: Pisarik, Holly
Subject: Response to FOIA
Importance: High

Dear Holly,

Please find attached the response to an information request from Senator Coleman for your review. Please let 
me know your thoughts as we are trying to finalize this response and production in relatively short order.

With warm regards,

Tony

Anthony S. H. Catone
General Counsel
South Carolina Department of Social Services
Office of General Counsel
P.O. Box 1520
Columbia, SC 29202-1520

Office Phone: (803) 898-7368
Fax: 803-898-7245
Email: tony.catone@dss.sc.gov
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